
 
     

    

 
   

 

 

    

 

               

                 

              

                

              

              

          

 

             

                  

                

                

                

                  

                  

                

     

 

 

 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   
 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF JOHNSON CREEK POLICY: 860 

BOARD OF EDUCATION POLICY 

Visitors to the Schools 

The Board of Education encourages visits by citizens, taxpayers, and family members to all of 

our school buildings. We urge the taxpayers of Johnson Creek to visit our school facilities in 

accordance with reasonable procedures to control such visits and to evaluate the quality of 

education in Johnson Creek, determine its needs, and to join with the Board in improving our 

system. The Board also believes that the parents/guardians of children attending the schools 

have special rights and responsibilities, in addition to those of taxpayers generally, to keep 

themselves informed as to the day-to-day operation of the schools. 

Principals are responsible to continue strong efforts to ensure that parents/guardians of school 

children are not only aware of the above policy but that they are cordially invited to visit our 

schools and to thereby develop a spirit of mutual cooperation which will strengthen the benefit to 

the children involved. Direct communication to homes, as well as the use of parent organizations 

and other school meetings, to advertise this policy are encouraged. The Board or its designees 

retain the right to make decisions on an individual basis as to who may visit or observe in 

classrooms and for what periods of time. Every effort will be made to ensure that such visitation 

will not disrupt the educational program of the school. All visitors must check into the 

appropriate school office upon arrival. 
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